
Reach For The Stars Read-a-Thon 
 
 

February is “I Love To Read Month”.  To celebrate, EXPO will 
once again host the Reach For The Stars Read-a-Thon from 
February 10th to the 21st. 
 
During this time, students will track their reading minutes in 
reading logs. 
 
Reading Logs are due back to EXPO between Feb 24-26th 
 
Our Goal this year is for EXPO students to read for 250,000 
minutes!   If we reach our goal, we will have a school-wide 
surprise activity in May! 
 
All students who return a reading log will receive a free book on 
March 3rd or 4th 


